
IECIAA Meeting Notes 

May 31st, 2017 

 

• No conference committee meeting today.  Next meeting after the June training. 

• June training – CHP:  Gang Trends and Rental Fraud June 27th 

o No membership meeting at that training 

• State Board Meeting: 

o Next Board Meeting: Tomorrow June 1st 

o Concerns over us selling merchandise at our conference.  They want their 10% of 

what we sell, even if we purchase a vendor booth. 

o State board used to be made up of each regions’ president.  A few years ago, it 

changed to just be a representative.  IECIAA is the only region that has the 

President still serving. 

o State Board members get their conference registration for free; this appears to 

be something that was agreed upon, but it is not in the by-laws.  Amy brought up 

this fact at the last board meeting. 

o San Diego Region brought up the fact that CCIAA does nothing for the regional 

associations and brought up disbandment.  SoCal and IECIAA share the same 

sentiment. 

o Ideas:  each region provide $500 towards seed money, since the state board 

provides that typically.  Each region pay for their own board member to go to 

conference. 

• Treasury Report 

o If you would like a copy of the most up-to-date Treasury Report, please email 

breynolds@ontariopolice.org 

• Membership:  

o Member Roster was printed out for anyone that wanted a copy 

o Rhonda will be emailing the entire association the most current membership 

roster. 

• Trainings: 

o Photoshop – hands-on 

o Uber – October 

o ESRI Conference – today is the day to ask questions. 

 

 

 

 

 


